
Feedback Request: Onboarding Experience 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our continuous effort to improve our 

onboarding process, we would love to hear your thoughts on your recent experience. 

Please take a few moments to provide feedback on the following: 

• What aspects of the onboarding process did you find most helpful? 

• Were there any areas where you felt improvements could be made? 

• How would you rate the overall onboarding experience (from 1 to 5)? 

Your feedback is invaluable and will help us enhance the experience for future employees. 

Please reply to this email or fill out the survey linked below by [deadline]. 

Click here to access the feedback survey 

Thank you for your time and contributions! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

